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Correspondence 

 

Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report Number CLK-2022-09-83 prepared by Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk 

Background: 

This correspondence is provided to Council as information. 

Discussion: 

AMO 

AMO’s 2021 Annual Report – August 8, 2022 

AMO Watchfile – August 11, 2022 

AMCTO Issue Profile – August 11, 2022 

AMCTO Legislative Express – August 12, 2022 

AMCTO Update: Response to announcement of Bill 3 – August 11, 2022 

AMCTO Municipal Election Express – August 19, 2022 

Bruce County 

Council/Committee Highlights – August 4, 2022 

Notice – Lane Closures – August 5, 2022 

Kincardine Community Days August and October – August 9. 2022 

Bruce County Work with YMCA to Support Vulnerable Residents – August 10, 2022 

Council/Committee Meetings – August 11, 2022 

Bruce County Announces New Director of Planning and Development – August 11, 

2022 

 



General 

OAPSB August Newsletter – August 

Environment and Climate Change Canada Recovery Planning Documents on the Species at 

Risk Public Registry – August 9, 2022 

Lake Huron Coastal Centre August Newsletter – August 11, 2022 

Clean Energy Frontier Newsletter – August 2022 

Grey Bruce Public Health Media Release: Peninsula Family Health Team – August 12, 2022 

Grey Bruce Public Health: Brucelea Haven COVID-19 Outbreak to be Over – August 12, 2022 

Thank you – Bakker – August 31. 2022 

 

Financial Impacts: 

There are no financial impacts with this report. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an accessible community by being open and transparent. 
 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


